
Office Hours

September - June
Fridays 12pm - 5pm

Summer Hours resume in July

Contact us
Phone: (306) 854-4637

Email: office@mistusinne.com
Website: www.mistusinne.com

Facebook: The Resort Village of Mistusinne

Would you be interested in more sites if they were
available? Email us at office@mistusinne.com 

Please make sure your online banking is setup with the OFFICE@MISTUSINNE.COM email address. You may need a
password and a question to setup originally but it should not require us to answer it upon sending. 

Newsletter
www.mistusinne.com
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Fall 2024

Annual Shut Offs 
The irrigation water will be turned off Tuesday, October 15th. All
attachments to standpipes must be removed. You may notice
some interruptions in the water system prior to this date as we
take care of some maintenance and upgrades.

Cabins Tied into the Water System
Please be advised that it is not permitted to tie your
cabin into the water system. This is against regulations
and can come with fines or dire consequences for the
Municipality. NEW THIS YEAR – A form MUST be
signed and kept on file with the office. Updates coming
later this fall.

Sewer
No changes to the program for this year. Tanks will be
checked and emptied about a week after the water is
shut off. If you are opting out of a dip (using your cabin
year round) please email the office as soon as
possible.

Recycling
Recycling is open 24/7. Proceeds from recycling go to the
Recreation Fund.
Please remember to rinse out your containers and a reminder
that everything has to be pre-sorted.

Water Testing
Water Testing was successful once again this year.
We will host in the Spring. Stay Tuned.

Storage Sites

Campers on Green Space
Campers are allowed with an approved permit only,
and for a maximum of 10 days at a time. In the spring
there will be a tour conducted and all campers
permanently placed on the Green Space will be
towed at the owner's expense. Please relocate all
units to your own property before the first snowfall.
Please be advised that this year the permits applied
for were low. This negatively effects all cabin owners.
There are costs such as garbage associated with
extra campers. If the costs continue to rise, taxes will
go up. Please pay for your own guests. It’s the
neighbourly thing to do. Not once has administration
refused a permit. 

Snow Removal
Are you in for this season? Returning – your invoice
will be sent early October. Opting out? Email us at
office@mistusinne.com and let us know. Interested?
Email us for a quote!

ETransfers
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HOW DOES THE OFFICE
COMMUNICATE? 

Minor situations like the water off for a
bit? Facebook mainly. All the big-ticket
items? Facebook, our website, bulletin
board, office window and by email. 
We acknowledge that not everyone is on
Facebook, however, it does seem to
currently be the most effective way to
reach as many people as possible in a
timely manner. Each post reaches more
than 300 people, and most who do not
have Facebook, know someone who
does. 
We revamped our email system last year
and do send updates regularly. Please
watch for these!

Please watch for emails from both
administrator@ mistusinne.com and
assistant@mistusinne.com. There are two
of us in the office and we may respond
from either one.

Thank you to all of our sponsors and volunteers this
season. What a great season!

If you know that you will require a building permit for
something in the spring please contact the office over the
winter. If we complete all of the leg work in the slow season you
will be in a position to build at your leisure come spring.
Permits are valid for 1 year. This office is not open 5 days a
week. There is a level of frustration for the permit applicant, the
office, council, and the building inspector when we try to leave
these last minute. Let us all work together.

THANK YOU 

Building Permits
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Just a few friendly reminders 
1. With Snowmobile season quickly approaching please familiarize yourself with Bylaw 13.7
available on our website. 
2. Please be sure that your cabin number is properly displayed on your property. 
3. With hunting season upon us please dispose of organic waste appropriately, not in your
Loraas Bin. 
4. Ice Fishing Access - The Boat Ramp will be plowed when regular snow removal is completed
to allow access to the lake. 
5. Taxes, irrigation and Lagoon fees are due Dec 31 to avoid penalty.

Keep your eyes peeled for the Annual Rate Payer
Survey that will be sent out by email in early December.
We appreciate YOUR feedback! If you have any good
questions please send them our way.

A huge THANK YOU to everyone who helped with community
beautification this year. It does not go unnoticed or
unappreciated. If you would like to adopt a garden along
Mistusinne Street, there is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin
board  or inquire within. We appreciate everyone who helps
us water!

SMILES

Survey

Did you know we occasionally have
Piping Plovers nesting on our beach? 
Please be mindful. Watch where you’re
walking and where your dogs are. We
have a lovely new sign from Nature
Saskatchewan thanking us for being
good stewards. 

Piping Plover

Vandalism
We are disappointed to announce that someone is
tampering with standpipes. Please stop immediately.
If you have cameras and have caught anything on
film, please let us know.



2025 Mistusinne Morning

Mark YOUR Calendars

May 17, 2025  9am-12pm

Is there something missing from that
morning that you would like to see?

admininstrator@mistusinne.com

Do you have a cool idea for an
event we could host in 2025? Send
us an email. We LOVE suggestions!

ENTERTAINMENT COMPLEX
This summer we welcomed a brand new community
building. A place to gather among friends. A HUGE
thank you to councilor Jeannie Coutts for overseeing
the project! We look forward to releasing info in the
spring regarding booking and use of the complex. Stay
tuned. Also, do you have a great band we should
consider booking for August long 2025? Email us
please.
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Councillors: Jeannie Coutts, Barb Glubis & Brian Summers

Deputy Mayor Lorrie MoffatMayor Lloyd Montgomery

Meet Your Council 
2024 - 2028

Keenan is doing a fall food drive for the
Central Butte community pantry for the less
fortunate on Sunday October 6. People can
drop off at 451 Mistusinne crescent from
now till Oct 6 or they can pick up. Give them
a call at 306 227-0734. The drive will be
from 10 AM to 12 PM. All donations are very
much appreciated and it is a school project
for  Keenan’s life transitions class.

Food Drive THIS SUNDAY!Food Drive THIS SUNDAY!

We would like to send out a huge thank
you to all of our staff this year. Edward
puts in hour after hour with that water
system, sometimes all weekend long.
Shane keeps  that Golf Course looking
like one of the best in the province.
Garrett is quite honestly one of the
nicest staff you will meet anywhere,
and will take on any project any time
and knock it out of the park. Kendra is
an absolute delight in the office. No one
is safe from her contangious happiness.
Administration could not ask for a  nicer
crew to work with. We are a very lucky
community to have them all.


